
LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT               Published 5/4, 5/5 – Akron Beacon Journal 

5/7 – Stow Sentry and District Website   

RFP 17-0518 

 

Sealed bids marked clearly with the RFP number will be received by the Treasurer’s 

Office, ATT. Mr. David Osborne,  Stow-Munroe Falls City School District, 4350 Allen 

Road, Stow, Ohio 44224 until 9:30 a.m. on Thursday May 18, 2017 and opened 

immediately thereafter for the Stow-Munroe Falls City School District 2017 All Schools 

Paving Project. The Stow-Munroe Falls City School District reserves the right to accept 

or reject any proposal and will award a contract based upon the most responsive bid to 

the school districts circumstances. Bids will be evaluated based upon past performance in 

meeting deadlines, overall cost of the project and the ability of the bidder and 

manufacturer to provide the features and overall quality of product expected by the 

school district as reflected in the specifications. No submitted bid may be withdrawn after 

the scheduled closing time for the receipt of bids for a period of sixty (60) calendar days. 

 

Bid documents, which could include terms, conditions and specifications, are available 

online only at www.smfschools.org and going to the Operational Services Department 

Projects link where the full spectrum of bid documents can be found. 

 

Each submission must be accompanied by either a bid or performance bond, drawn upon 

an acceptable bonding company, in the full amount of the bid tendered or a certified 

check, cashier’s check, money order or letter-of-credit, in the amount of ten percent 

(10%) of the total amount bid, drawn upon a solvent bank within the State of Ohio. All 

such financial instruments aforesaid mentioned shall be payable to the Board of 

Education of the Stow-Munroe Falls City School District. 

 

Do not include sales tax.  Exemption forms will be provided upon request of the winning 

bidder.  All submitted bids will comply with ORC 4115.04 in relation to prevailing wage. 

 

A mandatory pre-bid conference will be held in the Stow-Munroe Falls Board of 

Education Conference Room, 4350 Allen Road, Stow, Ohio 44224 on Wednesday May 

10, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. to answer any questions. Following said conference all 

communication will be done via email and to all participants.  

 

By: 

Stow-Munroe Falls City Schools 

Mark K. Fritz 

Dir. Of Operations/Business Manager 

 

http://www.smfschools.org/

